Tarra Jolly

From: J. Mosby Vogler <jmvoglersr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 8:28 AM

To: Gary Roberts; Doug Stimmel

Cc: Nancy Tritt; Wooty Peebles

Subject: Site plan for 3300 Rey Rd

Good morning gentlemen, having spent over a quarter of a million dollars In remediation monies to fix our funeral home
located at 2951 Reynolda rd, following the exit of our past tenant SCI international of 20 years we would appreciate
seeing a site plan describing the proposed changes for this site. Obviously we are happy w the present plan and see no
reason to expand the perimeters for other uses.

Respectfully,

Mosby Vogler

Salem Funeral Home
2951 Reynolda Rd
27106

Sent from my iPad



